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GRACE UNITED BOARD OF STEWARDS 
ZOOM MEETING 

TUESDAY, MARCH 23, 2021 
 
Present: Carolyn Scott, Chair, Denise Wood, Vice Chair, Vicki Leakey, Treasurer, 
Mary Haussler, Clerk, Christina Gordon, Diane Nuttall, Linda Brooks, Eileen Thomson, 
Tony Maroni. 
 
Carolyn Scott opened the meeting with prayer. 
 
Minutes: review of previous meeting minutes dated February 23, 2021. Motion to 
accept the minutes as presented by Denise Wood, seconded by Linda Brooks. 
Approved. 
 
Financial Statement: Financial statement shows a book balance as of February 28, 
2021 of $13,758. Vicki reported revenues were down by approximately $4,100 and 
expenses were up by approximately $5,000 year to date. A motion by Vicki Leakey to 
accept the Financial Statement, seconded by Christina Gordon. Approved  
 
Carolyn Scott reported no new donations received to the Memorial Fund. 
 
Special Grace Missions: No report for Special Grace Missions. 
 
Maintenance Committee: No report was provided from Maintenance Committee. 
 
Other Business: Fund Raising - Pie sale in March totaled $1,100.00. Stewards 
suggested pie making should be paused for short while. 
Other fund-raising possibilities will continue to be discussed and organized when we 
are once again back in our church. 
 
Next meeting to be April 23rd, 2021 at 3:00 pm. 
 
Motion to adjourn by Eileen Thomson. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
_____________________________               _________________________  
Carolyn Scott, Chair.                                  Mary Haussler, Clerk 


